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March 12, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Mayor, Council and Treasurer/Administrator 
 
 
We are beginning the Visitors Guide Project and will be submitting a grant 
application to the Temagami Community Foundation in order to secure some 
extra funding to increase the quantity printed and to double the distribution. 
 
This project will benefit Temagami by increasing the visibility through the 
Temagami Visitors Guide which promotes businesses, tourism, and the natural 
beauty of Temagami. This should increase the number of tourists to our area and 
will also increase the attendance at our local events all of which showcases 
Temagami. Increased traffic will boost the overall economy of Temagami. 
 
As the Chamber is not a charitable organization, we seek permission to list 
the Municipality of Temagami as a Sponsoring Organization and that we receive 
a council resolution to include with our submission. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Penny St Germain 
Treasurer/Director 
 
Attach: Grant Application 

http://www.temagamiinformation.com/

